
Greenwell Point Public School 

NEWSLETTER 
School Motto – Growing and Learning Together 

Phone:  444 71379                   Fax:  444 71550                  email: greenwelpt-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

PRINCIPAL:  Mrs Kate Murphy                                        23rd May, 2016                                             Term 2 Week 5 

PRINCIPAL’S  REPORT: 

Dear Parents,  
Congratulations to our District Cross Country representatives 
last Friday. Thank you for making your school family feel very 
proud.  Madison has excelled by gaining a position at Regional 
level. It has been many years since a student at this school 
reached this level of competition.   
 
Many thanks to the wonderful parents who support the school by having a turn 
selling raffle tickets at the pub on Friday nights. Thank you also to the local 
Greenwell Point Community who so generously support the school each week 
by asking to buy tickets.  
 
Last Friday night our school would have made more than $200 in an hour. I 
would love every parent to offer to help at least once or twice a year. Your chil-
dren benefit from all money raised and regardless of the fact that you live in 
the community or not, this is the community supporting your child’s education 
and daily fun.  
 
There is always the worry that we could loose this opportunity because we just 
don’t have enough parents offering to help. If you are unsure of committing to 
doing the job please be reassured you will always have someone doing the job 
with you. You don’t have to write anyone’s name on a ticket. Tickets are sold 
from about 6 pm and then drawn at 7 pm.  
 
Many thanks to Karen Kendall, staff at Greenwell Point Pub and the IGA who 
weekly donate their time and goods for the raffle. Please remember to support 
the people who support us. 
 
We only had a few responses to the after school questionnaire . If you would 
like to have a say, please return the cut off part from the newsletter. 
 
The whole school will be performing at the Shoalhaven Eisteddfod in week 8. 
Children have taken a copy of their poems to learn at home. Please encourage 
the learning of the words to help the teachers. 
 
Please remember that there is a whole school assembly this Friday at 2:30pm.  
All parents and friends are welcome to attend. 
 
If you have a child ready to start Kindergarten in 2017 then please notify the 
school. 
 
Kate Murphy 
Very proud principal of a lovely Small School where the teachers and staff care 
and the children do their best. 

 
 

Art by: Ruby Usher 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

MAY 
 
27 School assembly 

2:30pm 
 
JUNE 
 
6-7 Life Education Van 
15 Eisteddfod 
 
OCTOBER 
 
29 Oyster/Fishing  
          festival 

IMPORTANT REQUEST 

Please DO NOT bring peanuts 
or use peanut butter at 

‘Like’ our Facebook page 

Greenwell Point Public School has a 

Facebook page where we post lots of 

reminders, good news stories and 

share snaps and snippets from our 

school days and events.  Don’t miss our 

on the  updates and photos on your 

devices.  Like our page today! 

Get our School Stream App, it’s Green-

well Point Public School in the palm of 

your hand. 

Please remember that our newsletter is 

able to be viewed on our school website:                    

www.greenwelpt-p.schools.nsw.edu.au   

http://www.greenwelpt-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/


HEALTHY HAROLD VISIT—6th and 7th June, 2016 
Healthy Harold (Life Education Van) is once again visiting the school.  Students will visit the Life Educa-
tion Van for their class sessions then will complete the visit with in class learning.  The visit will cost $10 
but the school will be meeting half the costs this year so each student will need to bring in $5 each.  
Please find attached a permission note with your newsletter. 
 

SPORT 
SHOALHAVEN DISTRICT CROSS COUNTRY 
Congratulations to all the students who competed in the District Cross Country last Friday.  At the end of 
the day we had 12 very tired students who had given everything.  Each race had approximately 60 com-
petitors and our results were as follows: 
8/9 year Boys      8/9 year Girls 
Sam—46th       Giorjet—21st 
Nav—57th 
Bailey—? 
        10 year Girls 
        Madison—4th 
11 year Boys      11 years Girls 
Bradley—55th      Anabella—10th 
Ayden—41st      Chloe B—40th 
Travis—42nd      Isabella—49th 
        12 year Girls 
        Lilly—46th 
 
These results mean that Madison Innes has qualified for the Regional Cross Country to be held on Friday 
3rd June at the same venue.  Good luck Maddy.  All the children should be very proud of their efforts. 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 

GREENWELL POINT PUBLIC SCHOOL—CANTEEN 
MEAL DEAL—Wednesday 25th May, 2016 

 
I give permission for ……………………………………………………………………  to receive a meal deal 
consisting of lasagne and garlic bread, popper and popcorn for $5.  All  students need to provide recess.  
Muffins can be purchased for 50¢, ice blocks 50¢ and custard cups now 50¢. 
 
…………………………………………….                                …………………………………… 
Parent Signature                                                                     Date 
 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
KIDS KORNER Occasional Care  
 
Would you use this service on a regular basis?           Yes                 No          (Please circle) 
 
On what days?  
 
Monday        Tuesday            Wednesday                Thursday             Friday     (Please circle) 
 
Signed……………………………………………. 
 
 
 
 

BIRTHDAY  
Congratulations and Happy Birthday to: 

Hayley in 4/5/6 turns 11 today (Monday) and 
Sophie Hirschausen turns 8 on Saturday 


